Nimesh Sangani

From: Chris Imlay <chris.imlay@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 11:14 AM

To: Nimesh Sangani

Subject: Re: 2412-EX-ST-2019 Final AFTRCC Approval Request

Sorry Nimesh for not responding before now. As it turns out, an objection from the DOD Mid-Atlantic coordinator (with
whom | vehemently disagree) has made it impossible for AFTRCC to consent. The other affected AFTRCC coordinator
approved, but the DOD guy did not. So AFTRCC approval will not be forthcoming for this STA. Also as it turns out, the
event for which the STA is needed has been canceled. So you are welcome to dismiss this application, and if it is
necessary, | will respond to your earlier correspondence and request dismissal.

thank you for your help. Stay well.
Regards, Chris

On Mon, Apr 6, 2020 at 8:48 AM Nimesh Sangani <Nimesh.Sangani@fcc.gov> wrote:

Chris,

| emailed you a month ago requesting the final AFTRCC approval letter. Please submit the item or respond by COB
04/10/2020. We need that before we can grant the license.

In case you don’t need the license please inform us.

v/r,

Nimesh Sangani
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